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Dr. Sohn hosts a reception to celebrate the transfer of the state lab to the medical school 

Lynne Williams, medical school information 
July 24, 1997 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

On August 1, 1997, Dr. Anton Sohn, chair of pathology, is hosting a reception to 

• celebrate the transfer of the state lab to the University of Nevada School of Medicine. The 

reception is from 4 - 6 p.m. at the lab on Seventeenth Street. All medical school and university 

personnel are being invited to the reception. 

Interested media representatives can call Lynne Williams at 784-8059 . 
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